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pdf downloadQ: How to
know what other apps are
using the same database?

I have a database that
stores X amount of

information from multiple
programs. I've noticed
that when a program is
using the database, the

performance of the
database will slow down
dramatically. How can I

see which other
applications are using the
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database? A: You can use
the SQL Server Activity

Monitor (aka SQL Monitor
in other versions) to see

which database and tables
are most in use by your
database. You can also
run the Backup/Restore

(include backups in
tempdb) without running
the SELECT statements so

you can see which
table/backup are in use

most. A: You can monitor
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queries on the server by
going to SQL Server

Management Studio and
executing the following
query: SELECT TOP 100

QUOTENAME(dbname) +
N'.[' + QUOTENAME(OBJEC
T_SCHEMA_NAME(object_i
d)) + '].[' + QUOTENAME(
OBJECT_NAME(object_id))

+ ']' as [Query] FROM
sys.dm_exec_requests

WHERE session_id
@@SPID; Sample Output
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Where @@SPID is the
SPID of the last user on

the database. If you look
at this and see a lot of

queries that are connected
to the server, it should
probably tell you which

tables are being queried.
A: I would suggest looking

in the SQL Server Error
Log (under Management),
there's lots of info there
on queries and storage

locks. There's a TechNet
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article on how to use the
Event Viewer (Event

Viewer on Server 2008
and later). Oh, and there's
a sp_whoisactive stored

procedure, for cases when
you're not sure which user
is using the database at a

given moment. The
Earth’s population is

projected to reach 9.8
billion this century. In

spite of the current wide
adoption of effective
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contraceptive methods,
the prevalence of sexually

transmitted diseases is
increasing. Worldwide, all
STDs have a greater social
and economic impact on
women, men, families,

and health care systems.
The number of people
living with HIV/AIDS
worldwide remains
stubbornly constant
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